






Foreword
Writing a children’s book is something I’ve dreamed of since my own school days.  
Since it is becoming more difficult in our world to access clean water, I felt it was time 
that I made that dream a reality – for myself, for my darlings, Sue and Wolf, and for 
anyone who wants to know more about that intriguing substance, water. I would very 
much like to thank our publisher, Sofie Van Sande of Uitgeverij Lannoo, for making this 
book possible, as well as Marijke Huysmans and Wendy Panders for cowriting and 
illustrating it. I hope you will find what you’re looking for here, and I hope it will inspire 
you to dive even deeper into the wondrous world of water!

Sarah Garré


